


Dear Parents, Whanau and Caregivers                                  28 August 2019
Kia Ora Koutou.

Yesterday Grant Edwards took 13 children to compete in the Fairfield Cluster Cross Country at Porritt 
Stadium.  Grant was extremely impressed and proud of the way the children, participated, encouraged 
each other and were the responsible and respectful kinds throughout the event.  Milad Alamshah placed 
4th in the Year 5 boys event.  All the other children ran well, finishing mid field in their events.  

Well done children.  Thank you for being the best you could be!

Tomorrow, a Year 6 Kapa Haka group will perform at the opening of Kmart and Whaea Zoe is taking a 
gymnastics group to compete in the Hamilton Gymsports Festival.  As always, both these groups of 
children will be outstanding representatives of our school.

Mid Term Break
Next Monday 2nd September, school will be closed so the children and staff can have a well earned 
break.  You should feel proud of the progress your children are making.  This progress is due to what 
our staff do each day to engage children with learning.  

Last year, the board approved this long weekend and viewed the day as a ‘wellbeing’ break for the 
Bankwood Community.

Regards, Kay Cleaver, Principal.

Thurs 29 August Gymnastics Competition

Mon 2 September Mid term break - No School

Mon- Fri 9 - 13 
September

Maori Language Week

Wed 11 September Assembly- Tuakana

Tues 17 September Cluster Winter Tournament 
Y5/6

Thurs 19 September Y6 Visit to Fairfield 
Intermediate

Wed 25 September Assembly

Fri 27 September Last Day of Term 3

Mon 14 October Term 4 Starts

Sports Draw
Yr5/6 Netball

         Bankwood Stars vs Glenview Silver

Thursday 29 August,  Crt 13, at 4.45 pm.  
Could all players please meet at 4.15pm.

Upcoming Events

Open Days:

Wednesday 28 August  

9.00am – 2.30pm
 

Wednesday 4 September            

9.00am – 2.30pm

Prospectus and enrolment 
packs for Fairfield and 
Peachgrove Intermediate are 
available from the Bankwood 
School Office.

Last day for Bookclub orders is 
Thursday 29 August, 3pm.


